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07/12/2022 

MR Matthew Clymer 
-19 Pitt RD 
north curlcurl NSW 2099 

RE: DA2022/0798 - 11 Taylor Street NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099 

We believe that the Development Application for 11 Taylor Street should not be allowed to 
proceed. We believe that it is an overdevelopment of the site and not in keeping with this area. 
It adversely impacts views of our neighbours and will set a precedent of serious 
overdevelopment on the first street facing Nth Curl Curl Beach. 
We ask council to reject this DA. 
Matthew and Cheryl Clymer 

2022/788048


